
                    
____________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Giles Lane, Bishops Caundle,Dorset DT9 5NQ, 01963 23450 
www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk    office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 

All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 29th March 2018 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Congratulations to Mr & Mrs Regan on the birth of their new baby daughter Lucy, a gorgeous sister for Noah! 
Everyone has been very excited and the children have sent some welcoming messages to Mrs Regan and baby Lucy. 
We are all hoping to meet her very soon! 
 
The Yr 5 children arrived back at school yesterday having had a wonderful trip to Mill on the Brue. We celebrated 
each child in our celebration assembly this morning for excelling themselves in personal challenges, exemplary 
behaviour and great teamwork. Ms Barnes and Miss Scott had such lovely things to say about the children who they 
said were a pleasure to take away. Well done Yr 5. 
 
I have spent a lovely week with Yr6 who have impressed me with their commitment and enthusiasm for learning as 
we have concentrated on some formal and informal learning as they head towards their assessments in May. Please 
encourage ‘little and often’ home learning to keep up the rate of progress over the break.  Well done to all of Year 6 
- you are putting in the effort and making great progress as a result. 
 
As we reach the end of another term, I would like to add huge thanks to the staff at All Saints who work tirelessly to 
provide the most wonderful opportunities for our children. Their motivation, commitment and desire to improve the 
experiences of your children is so inspiring and I feel privileged to be leading such a team of professionals. The term 
has been ultra-busy but with so many enriching experiences. The staff team give amazing whole school support for 
all school events and are totally committed to All Saints offering the very best it can. I am grateful and proud that we 
achieve so much at our small school. We have recently welcomed many visitors to the school and each and everyone 
of them has left us amazing feedback about our warm, welcoming and generally lovely school. The whole team at All 
Saints puts everything into achieving the best outcomes for our children and it makes a big difference when we are 
supported with your engagement and support in return, thank you so much. 
 
Final thanks go to ASSA, our PTA for providing the children with an Easter Egg Hunt this afternoon and we are hoping 
that many of you will support the Easter Café after school. It looks amazing! 
 
On that positive note we wish you all blessings at Easter and a great family break. We look forward to seeing the 
children again on Tuesday 17th April. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
All Saints 
 
Letters Home this Week 

 Extended School Programme Summer Term 2018 

 Breakfast Club Booking Form 

 Afterschool Clubs Booking Form 

 What’s on Next Week W/C 16th April 
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